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Dear Sirs,
I am writing to oppose the rush to export LNG during this time of climate crisis.  This
 proposal is not in the public interest.  It is not intended to benefit the public; rather it is a  plan
 to benefit the few at the expense of the citizens of our area. This pipeline proposal will
 endanger natural habitats and entire communities.  The cumulative effects of such a plan must
 be taken into consideration.  Also, we members of the affected public just heard about this
 application, so there must be an extension of time for public comments.  Thank you.
Vivian Leskes Ward

Ashfield, MA 01330
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